
Carson Valley Women’s Golf Club 

  General Meeting September 4, 2018 

Meeting called to order by President Priscilla Kramer at 1:38 p.m. 

Priscilla thanked Jan Recanzone and presented her with a gift for all of her hard work on the Fallon 

home n home event.   

There weren’t many Bishop ladies/guests that have attended our guest days.  The guest days aren’t very 

successful.  Beau has suggested bringing back the invitational.  This is still in the discussion stages. 

We have a set date for our last day of golf and luncheon which is Tuesday October 9th.  The lunch will be 

at the Country Club Restaurant.  The menu is still being worked on. 

Leslie Nixon presented tournament rules for the President’s Cup and Club Championship.  The updated 

rules can be found on the website.  Leslie also presented a possible new local rule- lift and rake in the 

bunkers, no penalty.  Discussion.  Motion to adopt the rule by Sandy Trainer.  2nd by Gwynn Guillet. 

Motion was defeated. 

Sue Eropkin read off the ladies who signed up for High Sierra Team Play (HSTP). 

Priscilla mentioned that Nancy Epstein has volunteered to speak at our board meeting regarding 

psychology of golf.  There is a possibility of her speaking to our club in the future. 

Priscilla read a letter from Douglas High School regarding scholarships. Discussion regarding the 

scholarship fund or donating to the Junior Golf program.  Kathy Belvel motioned that we table the 

discussion until we have an accounting of our monies from Treasurer Rhonda McClelland.  Jan Nolan 2nd.  

Motion carried.   

Sue Eropkin brought up that one of the members suggested that we cross Riverview together for safety 

reasons.  Wait for the other cart to catch up to you and then both carts proceed to cross when safe. 

Linda Davis brought up that the pace of play is too slow.  Play ready golf.  Suggestion to have a reminder 

before we go out on Tuesday morning regarding pace of play.  Some things that would help- proceed to 

the next tee box before you score, put your clubs away while your partner is hitting their next shot, only 

one practice swing.   

Motion by Gwynn Guillet to adjourn.  2nd by Sandy Trainer.  Meeting adjourned at 2:06 p.m. 

 

Submitted by Virginia Irlikis 


